
To the Board of supervisors  

 

Please do not cut funding to fire safe.  As a home owner in Mendocino since 1976 I have had my Homeowners 

Insurance raised to 16K a year which I am unable to afford.  Being without insurance this fire season  I  Have to rely on 

my own fire suppression actions and that of those around me.  The Homeowners insurance situation in California and 

Mendocino has become impossible and the Fire Safe Council is all that is available to help us help us protect our 

homes.   Soon no one will be able to purchase homes in this area due to lack of homeowners insurance.   Please keep 

Fire Safe Council funding as is.   

 

Thank you 

 

 

Sincerely  

Julie Harris 

 


